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Circle of Friends will meet on Thursday 03/24/2016 during lunch. Ms. Nasser will be in the 

cafeteria with passes with your name and location of meeting during A lunch and C lunch.  

March Break for this year extends from March 25
th
 until April 1

st
. Students are 

expected back to school on Monday, April 4
th
 which means that they have 10 days 

off school. Enjoy the break and have fun ( I do not know about the parents 

though!). However, we expect you to come back refreshed, ready, and prepared. 

Make sure you complete all your assignments and bring it back with you. Get 

yourselves to a good start!  

 

At the very end, one of the two great finalists in the 2016 Spelling Bee Contest dropped 

the first “i” from “probability“, while the other didn’t. That made all the difference in a 

well-fought battle. 8th grader, Zeinab Alhashemi managed a very narrow win against 

7th grader, Maya Moreau. 

Both were amazing, along with all the other contestants who buzzed and worked hard. 

Congratulations to all of our contestants and to Mr. Bennett for all the work he had 

done. Thanks to Ms. Klemetson as well for being an honorable judge! 

The first day of tryouts for the 7
th
 and 8

th
 grades 2016 Stout Track 

Season will take be on MONDAY, APRIL 11! 

 1. Students must have a minimum of 2.0 on marking period 4 report 

card and maintain that GPA (or above).  

 2. Students with poor school behavior (bus, hallway, class, cafeteria, 

etc.) will not be permitted to join. 

 3. Students must have a sport physical completed before they can 

participate (before the first practice on 4/11). 

ATTENTION POTENTIAL (6th grade) TEAM MANAGERS: See 

Coach Rancilio or Coach Hool about the possibility of becoming a track manager.  For any questions, please 

contact Coach Hool at hoolc@dearbornschools.org or Coach Rancilio at rancilm@dearbornschools.org. 
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Ms. Flatt will not be tutoring today, Thursday March 24. 

 

The next Student Council Meeting will be held on Wednesday, April 6 from 3-5 

pm.  Please bring a snack and help us prepare for our last fundraiser of the year! 

Thanks - Mrs Schulkey & Mrs. Woolley 

Spring is around the corner, which can mean only one thing:  Tigers' 

baseball.  Stout is going to Comerica Park on Wednesday, May 25.  We 

will be leaving school at around 12:00 and will return by 5:15.  The trip is 

open to all grades, but there are only 37 spots available for each 

grade.  To be able to go, you must: 

  Have a 2.0 GPA; 

  Have not been suspended in the second semester.   

Once we start collecting, students who fill up the spots first will get to go 

(first to pay first to go).  There will be no track meet on this date and the 

track coaches have graciously agreed to excuse students from practice.  The cost of the trip is $30.  Mr. Haddad. 

The annual 7th and 8th grade Cedar Point trip is scheduled 

for June 2.  There are certain criteria that you must meet to be 

able to go:  

 1) You must have a 2.0 grade point average; 

 2) No E’s on your 5th marking period report card;  

 3) No suspension from school for any reason, until the trip 

date; 

 4) Cannot have 24 or more combined tardies from February 1st until the trip date. 

Make sure you are working hard and making it to class on time. Mr. Haddad 


